ABERDEEN PUBLIC SCHOOLS FOUNDATION, INC.

Honoring the Past, Into the Future

Buy a Brick Campaign

Supporters of Aberdeen Public Schools are literally writing their names in stone. Over 75 alumni, friends and businesses have purchased bricks at CHS.

Engraved with messages, these bricks honor the memories imprinted upon the hearts of many CHS graduates.

The bricks are located at the front of the CHS building beneath a large American Flag.

Bricks are still available for you to share your message. Contact the Foundation at 605-725-7118 or fill out the form on the back of this flier to sponsor a brick for the time one-gift of \$150.00.



ABERDEEN PUBLIC SCHOOLS FOUNDATION, INC.

Buy a Brick Campaign

Yes! I would like to purchase a brick at Central High
School.
Please reserve brick(s) in my/our names.
Please print: Name/Organization:
Street Address
City: State: Zip:
Email address:
I would like a brick engraved to say the following:
(Text is limited to 2 lines with 14 characters per line)
Please return completed form, along with a check for \$150 per brick payable to:
Aberdeen Public Schools Foundation, Inc.

1224 S. 3rd St. Aberdeen, SD 57401

Phone: 605-725-7118 ~ Email: Gretchen.Sharp@k12.sd.us Website: www.AberdeenPublicSchoolsFoundation.org